
Campus Safety Department Public Safety Advisory:  

Larceny from Motor Vehicles, Knollcrest East, Apartments September 5, 2018 

Incident Information: 

On Wednesday, September 5, 2018, the Campus Safety Department took two reports of larceny from vehicles parked in the lower Knollcrest 

East parking lot (Lot 19).  In both instances, students advised someone had entered their unlocked vehicles and stole personal property.  Victims 

stated both incidents occurred during the night of September 4 or early morning hours of September 5.  During the first incident, change was 

stolen from inside the vehicle.  During the second incident, a purse was stolen from the inside of the vehicle.  The purse was recovered adjacent 

to the campus apartments.  Cash, gift cards and credit cards were stolen from the purse. 

 

Suspect Information: 

There is no suspect information available at this time. 

 

Recommendation: 

Everyone is strongly encouraged to remove any valuables (i.e. purses, wallets, phones and computers) that are in your vehicle. If you choose to 

leave valuables in your vehicle, lock them in the trunk so they are not in plain sight. Lock the vehicle’s doors. Report any suspicious activity or 

persons that you observe wandering in parking lots and checking vehicles. Anyone who observes suspicious activity in or around any parking lot 

on campus is encouraged to contact the Campus Safety Department immediately at 616-526-6452 for non-emergency calls or 616-526-3333 for 

emergencies.   


